
Proposed variations to the Otago Southland Regional Land Transport Plans 2015-2021 
 
Good afternoon 
 
I believe you are taking submissions at the present time for Otago roads, I am writing in 
reference to Dublin bay road in Wanaka. Currently there is a stretch at the start of the road 
that is unsealed and can get extremely corrugated in the dryer months. I would support the 
option of sealing this stretch. 
 
Regards  
 
Arne Gawn 
 


